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NOTICE TO THE MARKET  
Resignation of a member of the Board of Directors 

 
Clear Sale S.A.  ("Company" or "ClearSale") in compliance with CVM Resolution No. 44 of 
August 23, 2021, and the provisions of Article 26 of the B3 S.A. Novo Mercado Regulation 
 Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão, informs its shareholders and the market that Mr. Daniel Ferreira 

Lima presented at the Meeting of the Company's Board of Directors held on 13.10.2022, 
his resignation as a member of Cl  Board of Directors, for private reasons, with 
immediate effect. 
 
The resignation was received by the other members of the Board of Directors. The same 
act was indicated by Mr. Luís Fernando Goulart Rodrigues, business administrator, to 
occupy the vacant position due to the resignation referred to herein, with a mandate until 
the first General Meeting of the Company that is held after this date. The Company points 
out that, because of the appointment to the position of member of the Company's Board 
of Directors, Mr. Luís Rodrigues leaves the position of Project Director of the Company 
immediately. 
 
Mr. Luís Rodrigues is a business administrator at Mackenzie, with an MBA in general 
management from Ibmec/Insper and a post-graduate degree in fraud risk management 
from the FIA. With 34 years of career, he went through large organizations such as Banco 
Real, ABN Amro Bank, Banco Santander, Teleperformance and Clearsale. He worked in 
financial retail and as an executive in customer service operations and projects.  
 
It focuses on people management and development, planning, goal setting, performance 
indicators, efficiency, and results.  
He was executive director at Clear Sale, responsible for the areas of corporate projects, 
building management and supplies. 
 
ClearSale already registers its sincere thanks to Mr. Daniel Ferreira Lima for the services 
rendered to the Company. 
 

São Paulo, October 14, 2022 

 

Renan Shigueo Ikemoto 

Investor Relations Officer 
 


